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AVALON SCHOOL EDUCATIONAL TRUST Registered Charity N° 1088050 
 

26th May 2022 
 
 
 
 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Sport Relief Challenge Day: Nursery – Year 6 

Friday 17th June 2022 
 

Sport Relief, United By 2022 and the Commonwealth Sport Foundation have teamed up as the official 
charity partners to celebrate an incredible Summer of sport at the Birmingham 2022 Commonwealth 
Games.   By joining forces, they aim to inspire a nation through the shared love of sports and a summer 
of amazing sporting events as an opportunity to raise money to change lives for the better including tackling 
inequality, improving mental health, and helping young people to survive and thrive. 
 
On Friday 17th June 2022 we will be holding our Sport Relief Challenge Day to raise money for this worthy 
charity.  We would like the children to take on this ‘Lap of Hope’ challenge by completing as many laps of 
the school grounds as possible in the time given and writing a ‘Power Pledge’ for the world they want to 
see, which can be pinned to their T-shirt during the event.  The children will need to wear their PE kits and 
have suitable shoes or trainers for running in. We kindly ask for a suggested donation of £3.00 to raise 
funds for this worthy cause. 
 
No matter what sporting ability we can all make an impact, it’s time to slip on the socks, lace up the trainers 
and get involved. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 


